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Sunday, April 24, 2022 

11:00 am 

 

Worship - Blessed Be Your Name 
 

Welcome - Pastor Dave York 
 

Worship - Desert Song 
      
Old Testament Scripture – Isaiah 55:1-6 
 

Worship - 10,000 Reasons 
 

Children’s Moment - Alisha Holyfield 
 

New Testament Scripture – John 20:19-31 
 

Sermon – When Your Heart is Broken . . .  - Pastor Dave York 
 

Prayers and Lord’s Prayer 
 

Offering  
 

Doxology  
 

Next Steps 
 

Closing Song – The Way 
 

Benediction 

http://www.fumclvks.org


Pat Snow,  Sheryl Reddell,  Jim Wolfe’s sister’s family,  Addie Jackson 

 

Monday, April 25 
1:00 pm AIR Ministry 
 

Tuesday, April 26 
9:30 am Heart and Soul 
10:00 am Women’s Bible Study 
1:00 pm Book Club 
 

Wednesday, April 27 
3:45 pm  Wonderful Wednesday 
5:00 pm  Grief Share 
5:30 pm The Gathering potluck 
6:30 pm  Choir 
 

Thursday, April 28 
8:30 am Staff Meeting 
6:30 pm Women’s Bible Study 
 
 

The HUB is a UMC food pantry in Argentine. In April 
we are collecting canned soup, ramen noodles and 
any type of canned beans. You can bring the items to 
the  office or put them in the wooden box in the foyer.    

Grief Share is a community support group for any 
one suffering the loss of someone they loved.  
They meet at 5 pm on the second and fourth 
Wednesday of every month.  For information,    
contact Marsha at marshagaffin@gmail.com 

     Pastor Dave starts a new sermon series today 
that will explore what happens when life leaves 
you heartbroken, exhausted or confused.  

Book club is reading, “Lineage of Grace” by Francine Rivers, the 
stories of five women in Jesus family tree; Tamar, Rahab, Ruth, 
Bathsheba and Mary.  We will discuss the book Tuesday, April 26 
at 1 pm.  Visitors are welcome to join.  

The Women’s Bible Study on Tuesday mornings at 10 am will begin 
a new Bible study on April 26, called “Acts, Awakening to God in 
Everyday Life” by Melissa Spoelstra. New members are welcome. 
For info, Contact Carol Shafer at cshafer@lvnworth.com. 

We need many volunteers for our 
annual Community Art Festival. 
There is a sign up sheet in the foyer.  
Even a few hours will help.  This is a 
great event for families. In addition to 
craft booths and live entertainment, 
there will be food and kids activities.  
For more information, contact Sandy 
at swood@fumclvks.org. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Every Wednesday night there is a 
potluck at 5:30 pm for everyone.  
Please bring something to share and 
join us.  

Online giving is available at fumclvks.org/product/give. 
If you have set up online giving, please check to see if 
you have received an email receipt. Sometimes the  
system needs to be refreshed.  If you have a problem 
contact Steven Shade at sshade@fumclvks.org 

     April is Child Abuse Prevention month and the 
last Sunday in April is Blue Sunday, a national call 
to prayer for children living in abusive situations.  
Will you please join us in praying for children, their 
parents and those who are working to help them?   

All Music Sunday will be May 15.  It will include choir, bells, 
and praise team for both services. If you’re interested in 
joining the choir contact Kathy McKinley at 
texMcK@aol.com. 

We will honor our graduates on May 22.  If someone 
is graduating from high school or college, please 
contact Sandy at the church office so they can be 
included swood@fumclvks.org.  

The Richard Allen Cultural Center needs volunteers 
to help move gravel.  If you are willing to help, contact  
Ed Garven at egarven@fumclvks.org.  Work times 
are flexible.  Even a short time would be helpful. 


